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[bookmark: _GoBack]Heller Expresses Concern Over Newly Proposed IRS Gaming Regulations and Searches for Answers on How to Protect Nevadans’ Tax Payer Data  

(Washington, DC) –Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at the Senate Committee on Finance hearing titled, “Internal Revenue Service Data Theft Affecting Taxpayers Information.” More specifically, Heller expressed his concern about newly proposed IRS gaming regulations directly to IRS Commissioner John Koskinen. Heller went on to emphasize the necessity for tools to combat tax-related identity theft and questioned Commissioner Koskinen and Treasury Inspector General for Tax Administration Russell George on how this could properly be executed. You can click HERE or below for video. 
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